
 

Announcements 
 
 

Welcome Vice Chair Dr. Laura Zettel-Watson! 
 
 

Next Deadline for  
In the Loop  
News Items 

Sunday, October 31 
Please email Dr. 

Melinda Blackman 
 
 

Reminder:  
Thursday, November 

11 is Veterans Day 
The Campus will be 

closed.  
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Research Congratulations! 

Dr. Nancy Segal’s research is in press and online in Evolution and 
Human Behavior.  Segal, N.L. Kin Detection Cues and Sibling 
Relationships: Revelations From Twin and Adoption Studies. 
Commentary on Tanskanen, Danielsbacka, & Rotkirch (2021). 
Evolution and Human Behavior (in press). 
https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/abs/pii/S1090513821
000635 

 

Dr. Nancy Segal was quoted in Science News, September 26 on a 
new study involving twins. 
https://www.sciencenews.org/article/identical-twins-siblings-
common-set-chemical-markers-dna-epigenetics 

 

 

Student Congratulations 

Dr. Sue Sy shared that Jahnvi Pancholi (class of ’21) is in her first 
semester in the M.S. Counseling Program, option in School 
Psychology at CSULA.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Faculty: If you need a 
student assistant for 
technological support 
in your classrooms 
(e.g. virtual field trips, 
moderating zoom 
speakers, setting up 
new equipment) please 
contact 
ctsdesk@fullerton.edu 
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